
 

 
Fixed Link Proposed 2019-2020 Workplans 

 
What Needs To Be Done, Who Is Going to Do It? 

 

The path to the Fixed Link is long and complicated.  It is a project scale that our 

community has not attempted in the past.   

 

We need technical support to guide our community through the initial phases of 

this project. 

 

At this meeting, we will listen to several potential professional service firms that 

are bidding to work with us the help us design our path to the: 

GEORGINA ISLAND FIXED LINK 

 

You will have the opportunity to ask questions as well as provide direct input to 

leadership on what technical team will help us through 2019-2020. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:  MARLENE STILES 

Saturday May 25th,  2019 

10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

GEORGINA ISLAND COMMUNITY CENTRE 

 

 

 


